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11th September 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am delighted to inform you that this year both year 4 classes will be taking part in swimming lessons at Heston Pool and 
Leisure Centre as part of the Physical Education curriculum.  The lessons will start on 13th September 2017.   

Class Day Timings 

Ms Kaur's class Wednesdays 1:30-2:00pm 

Mr Wells’ class Wednesdays 2:00-2:30pm 
 

The clothing requirements are as follows: 

Girls Boys 

Swimming costume  

(no bikinis please) 

A pair of swimming trunks/shorts 

(No long board shorts) 

 

Swimming cap Swimming cap 

A towel A towel 

Sweat band to cover Kara Sweat band to cover Kara 

 

Please can you ensure that the children’s clothing is labelled clearly and brought to school in a waterproof bag.  Please 

note that jewellery cannot be worn in the swimming pool.  Children with medical conditions will take their medication 

with them.   

If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr. A. Wells 

(P.E. Co-ordinator) 
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